Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: Correspondence Received (Addendum) Application A181/21 (21 Marycroft Ave)
Attachments: IMG_2117 jpg; IMG_2121.jpg; IMG_2119,jpg

From: Pat Condo _>
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 2:22 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Christine Vigneault <Christine.Vigneault@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Application A181/21 - Public Comment

Hello, Office of the city Clerk — Committee of Adjustment

We are the owners of adjoining property to 21 Marycroft Ave in Woodbridge and have some concerns with filled
Application A181/21. Our concern is not with the building expansion but with the parking spots being reduced. We
believe the Marycroft property may not be able to hold the number of cars ,trucks & tailors required . We are
concerned that there will be spill over to our property if parking spots are reduced. Our property is now used as a pass
through for the Marycroft property and a reduction of parking spaces may force more traffic through our property. On
occasion truck drivers with trailers stop and block our properties traffic and parking spots. Please see photos attached.

Pavimento Properties Inc.- (40 Trowers Rd.)
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